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29th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,   

 
Swimming Sessions 3C & 3F 

 
As you know we are trialling a new system for swimming. 3C & 3F will be having swimming 
sessions starting tomorrow and this will run until the end of this term. We will be leaving at 
9am so please make sure your child arrives by 8.45 to get registered!  
 
The experiences of swimming differ so we are putting the children into groups and they will 
be taught in groups no bigger than 5. If your child meets the standards they will still be 
extended! 
 
We are very happy to be working with the staff from Super Swim Academy who will be 
delivering all the sessions.  
 
Please send a bag with your child containing: 

• Towel 

• Swim wear 

• Goggles (DO NOT GO OUT AND BUY ANY - ESPECIALLY FOR TOMORROW!)  

• Children do not need a float, armbands or anything like that. The design of the pool 
is sloped.  

 
Please don’t send your child to school wearing their swimming costume under their 
clothes. Children should come to school in PE kit as usual for Wednesdays. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Gill  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


